
WE HAVE A DREAM: A WORLD WITHOUT RACISM 

January, 2023 - Can White Supremacy and American Christianity Coexist?
We began with prayer.
 
We met in person this month at St. Vincent de Paul Church and viewed Network’s 
video conversation between Father Bryan Massingale, an Ethics Professor, and Robert 
P. Jones, the author who wrote White Too Long, facilitated by Joan F. Neal. We shared 
soup, salad and bread as we listened to the insightful conversation.

We shared thoughts about what most impacted us and will continue the discussion at 
next month’s meeting, 2/15/23 at 7:00 pm on Zoom.
 
We ended with prayer.  
 


